
 Melanoma Screening 
Available for  

Dartmouth-Hitchcock employees 

In memory of Jeryl Landis Frankenfield, who had a 42—year career  with 
the Hanover Fire Department holding various roles, most recently as the 
Deputy Fire Chief/Fire Marshal. Jerry passed away from Melanoma      
September 13, 2015. Jerry’s wife Pat is a Melanoma screening activist & 
supports awareness of the importance of sun protection. This is a skin 
screening only , complementary of the D-H Lebanon Dermatology  

department. 

LOCATION: Dartmouth-Hitchcock Dermatology 

18 Old Etna Rd. Lebanon, NH (3rd Floor) 

DATE: Tuesday 5/9/2017 

TIME: 5:00-7:30 PM 

 Signs you should call Dermatology for an appointment: 
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